
The Pre-K Post  

August 16, 2024 
_________________________________________________ 

 
We are off to a fantastic start in pre-k. We are so thrilled to have 
your precious little ones with us. This week we have been learning 
the routine, how to use the interest areas (centers), what’s expected 
of them in pre-k and so much more. We took a walk around our side 
of the campus and visited the cafeteria. We have learned how to 
walk to and from the playground, and what’s expected on the 
playground. Everyone is learning fast and doing great. 
 
Our core curriculum is The Creative Curriculum for Preschool. In 
Creative Curriculum, we use studies throughout the year to engage 
students in active learning. Our first study is Beginning the Year. 
Each week we have a focus question. This week’s question was: What 
names do we need to know at school? We have been working hard to 
learn our teacher’s names, our friend’s names and names of places on 
campus. 
 
Our days have been filled with songs, rhymes, finger plays, lots of 
great books, playing, dress up, learning, building, exercise, trying new 
things, making new friends and so much more.  
 
Thank you for all the school supplies, snacks and for all that you did 
to help prepare your child for school. It’s going to be a great year! 

 
Menu: 

M: chicken sandwich, tater tots 

T: nachos, black beans 

W: yogurt, cheese stick, corn 

TH: corn dog, green beans 

F: chicken nuggets, mac and 
cheese, broccoli 

**all meals come with a fruit 
and milk 

             Important Dates: 
August 29th Pre-K Open House 6:00 
September 2nd Labor Day holiday 
October 3rd Fall Holiday 
October 21st Teacher Planning Day        

Names of classmates: 

Abigail, Alex, Ayan, Dylan, Elaina, 
EllieMae, Felix, Rory, Sion, Tyson 

Teachers: Mrs. Norvell, Mrs. Davis, 
Mrs. Owen 



                  

  

   

 



 

  

Please install the REMIND app and follow the directions on the 
screenshot below. I will occassionally send announcements through 
Remind. It is also an easy and great way to communicate with me. 
E-mail is great too: norvellc@leonschools.net. If you need an 
immediate response, please call the front office at (850) 487-4733. 

 

 

 

Here is the link to my class website if you would like to read more 
about our curriculum and classroom:  

https://www.leonschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=20414 

 

Have a great weekend! We can’t wait to see you all 
Monday! 


